
 
 Dear Supporters,  
  
Greetings from Spain in the precious name of our Lord Jesus.  
 
This is just a brief note about the remainder of our need for the new building to meet and hold our 
services.  
  
In our previous prayer letters, we expressed the need and gave you information about the building that 
we are looking at.  
  
Building info:  
The owner´s price is: $121,000 USD. We, as a church, believe we can afford a bank loan of the 60% 
of this price, so the need we have is for the 40% which would be some $48,400 USD. Would you 
prayerfully consider giving towards the remaining 40%? Up to today, some of our churches and 
individuals have sent to our mission for the project a total of $9,600. This is only out of some 8 donors. 
Dear Pastors and Brethren, we believe in the possibility of reaching the 40%. We need your help to 
buy this building. Please consider our need before the Lord. It would be great if we reach the point of 
saying as Moses had to say to the people of Israel as they were giving for the Tabernacle: “Let neither 
man nor woman make any more work for the offering of the sanctuary. So the people were restrained 
from bringing. For the stuff they had was sufficient for all the work to make it, and too much”, Exodus 
36:6-7.   
  
Please click this link so you may see the building:    
https://www.fotocasa.es/es/comprar/local-comercial/valladolid-capital/pajarillos-
altos/163426387/d?stc=dis-sharead-sharead 
 
We are waiting for your response to confirm whether this project is from God or not. If it is found that 
it is not His will for us to have the new building, all the money collected at the mission´s office will be 
returned to each donor.  
  
Thanks so much for even considering our need! We just want to fulfill God´s will.   
  
May our great God bless each one of you in a great manner,  

  
In Christ´s holy name, and at His service,  
        Brother Sanchez and New Life Baptist Church Valladolid, Spain  
  

March 3, 2025  


